Rosenberg Corey

From: Leslie <tamucom2006@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:48 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: Please support HB 2004

| live in sw Portland, | have seen the devastation no cause evictions cause to my neighbors and their children, please
protect them and support HB2004, it's the right thing to do.

Sincerely,

Leslie Strickland MD

971-302-0034

Sent from my iPhone



